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Now that Right to Work is a reality in Michigan, the State has hired a labor
specialist to assist in implementing the laws, which went into effect March 28.
Travis Calderwood was hired by the Michigan Bureau of Employment
Relations in February to field questions from those who want to know more
about the operation of the new law. Mr. Calderwood recently gave MLive an
interview answering certain common questions. Employers with additional
questions can contact Mr. Calderwood through the Bureau of Employment
Relations.

See all of our previous Michigan Right to Work coverage here.
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http://www.mlive.com/business/index.ssf/2013/04/michigans_right-to-work_specia.html
http://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-61256_17485-42425--,00.html
https://www.btlaborrelations.com/blog.aspx?topic=98&All=null&IsListParentTopic=true

